Field
Business 
Rollover and revision of Public Sector Māori unit standards

	Subfield
	Domain
	ID

	Public Sector Services
	Public Sector Māori
	14943, 14950, 16214, 16218, 16224, 16225, 26529-26536


Ringa Hora Workforce Development Council has completed the rollover and revision of the Public Sector Māori unit standards listed above.
Date new versions published
August 2025
Planned review date
December 2027
Summary
Ringa Hora, in collaboration with the Māori Qualifications Service (MQS) and public sector industry, has completed the rollover and revision of the listed unit standards.  Industry confirmed they remain fit for purpose and aligned with current practices.  Industry also confirmed that there is no need for a full review at this stage.  MQS and the Industry Skill Boards will decide when to do the full review and develop skill standards.  Changes to the unit standards include new versions and the next review date.  Classification, title, level, and credits remain unchanged.

Main changes
· The planned review date was extended from 31 December 2025 to 31 December 2027.
· Standard Setting Body was changed from The Skills Organisation to Ringa Hora Services Workforce Development Council
Impact on Consent and Moderation Requirements (CMR)

CMR was updated from CMR 0121 to CMR 0112.
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